
HRMS Morning Announcements 
April 27, 2023 

 
• Attention HRMS Save The Environment Members- Our final meeting will be 

held on Thursday, 4/27 in Ms. Glenn's rm 907 from 4-5pm. 
• Final Bucket Band Meeting this Friday!  
• Have you ordered a yearbook?  Less than 60 remain.  Any 6th or 7th 

graders who orders a book before Monday May 1st will be entered in a 
drawing for a chance to win a free book next year. 

• Due to the weather, today's volleyball and baseball games have both been 
postponed until next Tuesday. 


